
Project Update: November 2008 
 
I attended the 2 Ocean CT Aquarium this Thursday, where Desmond Ntutu opened the Anti 
Whaling initiative (http://www.ifaw.org/ifaw_southern_africa/ ) I made some connections 
and hope to be able to preceed with Ocean Messengers in 2009 as planned. 
 
Opaque the new project will be supported by Razor Sharp Productions CT and we will be 
finalizing it sometime first quarter 09. 
 
Already the trailer is shortlisted on the Seestern Award 2009 in Germany! 
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